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Terrace Neighbors, 

Medical experts around the USA announced that they expect things to be tough over the 

next few more weeks — Coronavirus wise!  Please, don’t relax your diligence in social        

distancing and stay safe with your family.  It will get better!  We just need a little more 

time.  Please, please hang in there a little longer!  Thank you to all of you who have held 

‘Drive by Birthdays’, Teddy Bear Hunts, Visiting Dinosaurs, and Driveway Chalk          

Messages.  You are the reasons we love our neighborhood! 

Nancy Sydlosky, TTCA President 

TIOGA TERRACE CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEETINGS for May and June  -  Ordinarily, meetings are held every 2nd Tuesday of the month (except during the months of July and     

August), 7pm, at the Park Terrace  Community Methodist Church, 30 Glann Rd., Apalachin.   Due to the Coronavirus, however, meetings will be held at the discretion of the 

board.   If you would like to attend in May or June, please verify that it will be held by contacting TTCA President, Nancy Sydlosky at nsyd19@sny.rr.com or 258-0276.                                                    



Dear Terrace Neighbors 

     It’s nearly time for our annual TTCA Membership Drive.  However, 

because we are committed to social distancing for the safety of our volun-

teers and neighbors, we will not be going door-to-door for donations at 

this time. 

   However, we will still need funds to support our newsletters and other 

events.  Please mail or drop off this form, with your $15 donation, to the 

address below.  Because we will be visiting those who did not contribute 

later this year, be sure to include your name and address so we can 

mark you paid.  Thank you!    

Keri Barrett                                                                                                   

Membership Chairperson                                                                                         

4 Bowen Lane,  Apalachin  13732 

(607)  625-2580 

                   TTCA                                                                                              

 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

      Donation Form: 

  Name       

________________________________ 

 

  Address   

________________________________ 

NOTE:  Checks should be made out to the Tioga Terrace Civic Association 



 

The Tioga Terrace Civic Association Board has discussed holding our annual garage sale at great 

length, and we have considered many options.  

The Board concludes that it would be highly irresponsible to encourage or welcome hundreds of 

people to our neighborhood during these uncertain times.  Therefore, the decision has been made 

to cancel the garage sale, for now. 

 

The Board will revisit the subject; and if at all possible, we will plan for a sale later in the year. 

 

Terri Jo Ramia 

Garage Sale Chair 

Drive-By-Birthdays 

“We felt very thankful for all the friends 

and family in our community that came 

out to celebrate our double birthday girls 

today.” 

 Jessica Brown Zwierzynski 
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Terrace Talk is published by the Tioga Terrace Civic Association (TTCA), Apalachin, NY.  Discussion of issues herein is     

intended to educate and inform.  Advertisement in this publication does not constitute endorsement by the TTCA, nor is 

TTCA responsible in an way for goods or services advertised herein.  All submissions, including articles, letters or adver-

tisements are subject to approval before publication. TTCA reserves the right to edit, refuse, reject or cancel any written 

work or ads at any time.  Comments may be addressed to Editor,  3 Rosewood Court, Apalachin, NY 13732, or email to 

d2donahue@aol.com. 


